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 Ms. Bolton has been working with several churches and community organization in making 

the parents aware of all summer activities that are offered in the Harvey community this year.  

If you are interested in the list of activities there are available to our students this year.  

Please see the Community Education department.  That list of summer programs will on 

available to parents via out Community newsletter and publications throughout the district. 

 

 Community Education has been working with Thornton township High 

School District 205 and their United Nations Summer Leadership Academy.  

Few slots are still available for 7 and 8th graders.  For more information or to 

receive an application, you can come to the Community Education office. 

 

 Community Education is working the South Suburban Ministers conference 

and they begin to refocus after the changing of the president.  The new 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 19 at the First Pentecost Assemblies 

International Church, 14559 Green Street.  The meeting will be held from 

10am-1pm.  The focus of the meeting is Fresh Food and Produce in the city 

of Harvey. 
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